
There has been a change of the place for civic reception. The civic reception will 
be held in "Gabinete Literario", an emblematic building in the old town. After 
ending the scientific program on Tusday, 8th September, delegates will be taken 
by buses to the civic reception, where they will be greeted by the President of 
The Veterinary College of Las Palmas de Gran Canaria, and served a cocktail 
accompanied by a traditional lively canary music.  

 

  

 

 

 


